


From: Craig Rogers
To: Jeff Foster
Subject: Case Number: LDC24-00057 - Ortiz Residence
Date: Thursday, July 4, 2024 3:12:36 PM

Project: New Residence

Tom and Carrie Ortiz Residence

1275 W Huffaker Lane

Reno, NV 89511

Case Number: LDC24-00057

My wife Stephanie and I live at 1601 View Crest Drive in Reno. We wanted to voice our
support for The Ortiz Residence (Case Number LDC24-00057) as we are in favor of the
variance and believe that keeping the existing structure helps preserve the history in the south
suburban area of Reno. Allowing the Ortiz's to build behind this historic home which was built
in the 1860s salvages one of the only remaining historical structures in this original ranching
area. We are very much in favor of this variance.
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From: Cory Miller
To: Jeff Foster
Subject: Ortiz Residence-LDC24-00057 In Favor
Date: Thursday, July 4, 2024 7:56:25 AM

Jeff-

As a neighbor in the Windy Hill area, I am in favor of the Ortiz Residence building variance. I see no issues with
their plans to build in the neighborhood.

Thank you,
Cory Miller
1450 View Crest Ct
Reno, NV 89511
Case #LDC24-00057

Sent from my iPhone....please forgive the typos.


